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Mr. Randy Marten 
Marten Building & Design 
P.O. Box 34 
Sun Prairie, WI 53590 
 
May 3rd, 2017 
 
Re: Wetland Investigation Results 
 
Greetings: 
 
I am an Assured Wetland Delineator under Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
guidelines.  
 
I completed a wetland investigation of an area of land at the northwest intersection of Egre Rd. & 
N. Bird St. in the Town of Bristol on April 17th, 2017 (see map on following page).  
 
My report presenting the wetland investigation methods, results and conclusions is not yet 
complete.   
 
I identified one small (< ¼ acre) wetland in the southwest corner of the investigation area, 
centered on a roadside ditch. I did not identify wetlands anywhere else in the investigation area. 
 
The wetland boundary marked in the field is the best estimate of the location of the boundary 
based on the available vegetation, hydrology and soil evidence on April 17th of 2017. Wetland 
boundaries can change over time with changes in vegetation, precipitation, or regional 
hydrology. The US Army Corps of Engineers and/or the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources have authority to make the final decision regarding the wetland boundary. Personnel 
from these agencies may adjust the boundary upon field inspection.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Taylor Conservation, LLC 

 
Scott Taylor 
Owner 
 



 

 

Wetland Investigation Area:  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Wetland 


